



# Meeting of the Technical Steering Committee (TSC) Board

Wednesday, September 19<sup>th</sup>, 2018  
11:00am ET

# Meeting Logistics

- <https://zoom.us/j/556149142>
- United States : +1 (646) 558-8656
  - Meeting ID: 556 149 142

# Antitrust Policy Notice

- Linux Foundation meetings involve participation by industry competitors, and it is the intention of the Linux Foundation to conduct all of its activities in accordance with applicable antitrust and competition laws. It is therefore extremely important that attendees adhere to meeting agendas, and be aware of, and not participate in, any activities that are prohibited under applicable US state, federal or foreign antitrust and competition laws.
- Examples of types of actions that are prohibited at Linux Foundation meetings and in connection with Linux Foundation activities are described in the Linux Foundation Antitrust Policy available at <http://www.linuxfoundation.org/antitrust-policy>. If you have questions about these matters, please contact your company counsel, or if you are a member of the Linux Foundation, feel free to contact Andrew Updegrave of the firm of Gesmer Updegrave LLP, which provides legal counsel to the Linux Foundation.

# Agenda

- SC'18 BoF Submission Update:
  - the BoF has been scheduled
  - Wednesday, 14 November 2018: 12:15-13:15
  - Room: C140/142
  - brainstorm on items we want to highlight
- v1.3.6 WIP
  - most of gnu8 builds done
  - have started to get builds setup for arm hpc

# SC'18 BoF

- Made a starting google slide presentation for BoF slides (starting from direct copy of 2017):
  - [https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1YDmxHDHzZ1wq0LpYQKOoaELygzP8TJsD\\_8rc\\_62v6a8/edit?usp=sharing](https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1YDmxHDHzZ1wq0LpYQKOoaELygzP8TJsD_8rc_62v6a8/edit?usp=sharing)
- High level outline from last year:
  - Part I: Presentation (~30 min)
    - what's new/ changes since last year
    - software in latest release
    - future work
  - Part II: Open Forum (~30 min)

# SC'18 BoF – things we want to highlight?

- Part I: Presentation (~30 min)
  - what's new/ changes since last year
    - more recipes (up to 10 total in v1.3.5)
    - rsync support for openhpc repos
    - packaging convention update to avoid collision with OS/other projects (addition of "ohpc" color to all .so's installed in ohpc paths)
    - variety of s/w additions
    - expected for v1.3.6
      - gnu8 compiler variant introduction
      - arm hpc compiler variant introduction
  - software in latest release
    - final state of v1.3.6 release
  - future work
    - validated ansible recipe(s)
  - happy hour on Wed evening

# SC'18 BoF – things we want to highlight?

- Part I: Presentation (~30 min)
  - do we want to potentially highlight any Hyperion survey results?
  - usage stats growth (along the lines of what we've been looking at quarterly in TSC)?
  - other items?

## Part II: Open Forum (~30 min)

- any seed questions folks want to have here to foster discussion?